
February 23, 2021 
 
RE:  House Bill 1231/SB754  
 
Dear Committee Members,   
 
I am writing to request a favorable report for HB1231/SB754. I am including an example of the 
wires that are on our block.  These wires are being increased and not decreased by 
corporations such as Comcast, Verizon and BGE.  Community members do not have the skill or 
knowledge to solve this unsightly problem that the community did not create. We are asking 
for help from the General Assembly in this session to start the process of cleaning up our 
neighborhoods from these unused and unnecessary wires.  No community should have to 
endure these eyesores on a daily basis.  Let’s start the cleanup NOW.  
 
Thank you and take good care,  

Suzanne Bailey  

Suzanne Bailey 
416 S. Durham Street 
Baltimore, MD 21231 
 

 

 


